
 

9th July 2015 

Dear Parent/ Carers 

 

Re: The end of a fabulous year! 

 

As this academic year closes, a big thank you to all the 

recorder club members and parents who have helped to make 

this a hugely successful first year. 

 

Finally, some housekeeping notes: 

 

1. All current members are automatically members for next year. If you choose to 

leave the club, a short note would be appreciated. 

2. All folders for Years 3-5 can be taken home and brought back for the first 

rehearsal in September! 

3. The club will start back with rehearsals in the first week of the autumn term – 

Friday 11th September – with any new members joining in the second week.  

 

Please contact me, if you have any questions.  

 

Many thanks and have a great summer!! 

 

Mr Langridge 

Music Co. 


